
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas! 

Christmas Jumper & Dinner Day 
 

On Thursday 8th December pupils and staff enjoyed a scrumptious Christmas 

dinner at school with all the trimmings, sprouts, lashings of gravy and of course 

our traditional pudding of Viennetta ice cream which we have every year! 
  

The meal was prepared by our amazing teacher Michelle, with help from one 

or two elves, who began preparing vegetables at 8am that morning, Michelle 

made cooking for 30 guests look easy!  

It was a lot of hard work, but we all agree it was worth it - the food was 

absolutely delicious and most of us had second helpings! 
  

Everyone was asked to wear their Christmas jumpers and the school made a 

charitable donation to support the charity ‘Save the Children’.  

 

Everyone was in good spirits and we all looked very festive in our Christmas 

jumpers and by wearing the party hats from our crackers!  

 

 


